UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
FOREST SERVICE

324 25th Street
Ogden, Utah 84401

3400

SEP 2 3 1974
:

Mr. William R. Meiners, President
Idaho Chapter, The Wildlife Society
7717 Ustick Road

Boise, Idaho 83704
L

Dear Mr. Meiners:

Wle appreciate your comments on the draft environmental
statement and proposed general management plan for the
Sawtooth National Recreation Area. Currently, we are
reviewing all comments received and making appropriate
changes in the statement and plan. You will be provided

with the final environmental statement and general management
plan when they are filed with the Council on Environmental
Quality.

Sincerely,

P. M. REES
Regional Planner




